

Farid Gayibov Ministry of Youth and Sports of Azerbaijan Minister international@mys.gov.az

03.02.2025 No 9-8/1476-2

Dear Minister,

Thank you very much for your kind invitation. I am confident that we will find a suitable occasion for the visit in the future.

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank you for our pleasant reunion during statutory meetings under UNESCO's Anti-Doping Convention in Tallinn. We are very pleased that Azerbaijan is actively participating in this important initiative. Our representative on the Approval Committee of the Fund for the Elimination of Doping in Sport has held several discussions with the state parties regarding the governance of the convention and contributions to the fund. One recurring topic has been the transparency of decision-making and the engagement of the state parties. In response to these expectations, our representative, Mr. Kaarel Nestor, has decided to begin sharing information with our electoral group about the meetings of the Approval Committee. With this in mind, I would like to encourage you to consider adopting a similar approach for the bureau meetings.

We hope that our active and fruitful cooperation in the field of sports will continue.

Please accept, Your Excellency the assurances of our highest consideration.

Yours sincerely,

Heidy Purga

Minister of Culture of Estonia

Kaarel Nestor Kaarel.Nestor@kul.ee Anneli Vilu Anneli.Vilu@kul.ee